
Public Notice 

 

The Riverside School District is seeking input from members of the public with disabilities including 

parents, students, employees, and others associated with Riverside School District, Riverside Traditional 

School, and King Ridge Preparatory Academy, and other persons knowledgeable about website 

accessibility of its online content and functionality. If this applies to you, please e-mail your input. 
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